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The Next Great Fantasy Epic is here! For fans of Ranger's Apprentice and the Chronicles of Narnia.

Everyone in Moorvale believes the legend: The brave knight Tristan and the famed wizard Vithric, in an epic
battle decades ago, had defeated the evil Nethergrim and his minions. To this day, songs are sung and
festivals held in the heroes' honor. Yet now something dark has crept over the village. First animals
disappear, their only remains a pile of bones licked clean. Then something worse: children disappear. The
whispers begin quietly yet soon turn into a shout: The Nethergrim has returned! Edmund’s brother is one of
the missing, and Edmund knows he must do something to save his life. But what? Though a student of
magic, he struggles to cast even the simplest spell. Still, he and his friends swallow their fear and set out to
battle an ancient evil whose powers none of them can imagine. They will need to come together--and work
apart--in ways that will test every ounce of resolve.

Praise for THE NETHERGRIM

“This series starter is reminiscent of epic fantasy series such as C.S. Lewis’ The Chronicles of Narnia or
J.R.R. Tolkien’s The Lord of the Rings. The characters are strongly drawn and . . . [t]here is a compelling
blend of magic, romance, looming evil, and noble sacrifice.--VOYA

“The Nethergrim reminded me of a cross between The Lord of the Rings and Harry Potter. . . I would really
like to see this one on the big screen.” –Brodart’s Library Services

"Entertainingly told with many unique features, The Nethergrim reads like a classic.” –Recommended
by Richard C., Powells.com [Staff Pick at Powell’s Books]

“I’d go ahead and say everything about this book screams BLOCKBUSTER FILM.”—The Social Potato
Reviews

"Riveting. Perfect for imaginative middle-grade readers craving a hearty magical adventure."--Booklist

"Fantasy fans will find much to enjoy in this elegant gem of a novel."--BCCB

"First in a planned trilogy, this is a solid debut for anthropologist Jobin, who steers clear of genre cliches
while offering up a refreshingly metaphysical take on magic, a believably dark setting filled with unusual
threats, and a seductive and manipulative villain."--Publishers Weekly

From the Trade Paperback edition.
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From reader reviews:

Stephen Ziegler:

The book The Nethergrim make you feel enjoy for your spare time. You need to use to make your capable
considerably more increase. Book can to be your best friend when you getting pressure or having big
problem using your subject. If you can make looking at a book The Nethergrim to be your habit, you can get
far more advantages, like add your personal capable, increase your knowledge about several or all subjects.
You may know everything if you like wide open and read a publication The Nethergrim. Kinds of book are
several. It means that, science publication or encyclopedia or other folks. So , how do you think about this
guide?

Debbie Siegel:

What do you think about book? It is just for students because they are still students or the idea for all people
in the world, what best subject for that? Just you can be answered for that query above. Every person has
several personality and hobby per other. Don't to be forced someone or something that they don't desire do
that. You must know how great and important the book The Nethergrim. All type of book is it possible to see
on many solutions. You can look for the internet resources or other social media.

Rex Pelkey:

As people who live in often the modest era should be upgrade about what going on or details even
knowledge to make all of them keep up with the era which can be always change and advance. Some of you
maybe will certainly update themselves by reading books. It is a good choice for you but the problems
coming to you actually is you don't know which one you should start with. This The Nethergrim is our
recommendation to make you keep up with the world. Why, because this book serves what you want and
want in this era.

Beverlee Guthrie:

This The Nethergrim is brand-new way for you who has intense curiosity to look for some information as it
relief your hunger info. Getting deeper you onto it getting knowledge more you know or else you who still
having little bit of digest in reading this The Nethergrim can be the light food for you because the
information inside this particular book is easy to get simply by anyone. These books acquire itself in the
form that is certainly reachable by anyone, sure I mean in the e-book type. People who think that in guide
form make them feel tired even dizzy this guide is the answer. So there is no in reading a guide especially
this one. You can find what you are looking for. It should be here for anyone. So , don't miss that! Just read
this e-book style for your better life as well as knowledge.
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